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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

20/08/2023  10:23:072023/0495/P COMMNT M Ferro Curto Further to my letter dated the 9th of February 2023, i wish to reaffirm my strong objection to the revised 

application.  The new door opening into the small hallway will increase the noise / number of people entering 

the building with potential damage / cracks as a result of the works.  Camden Council as well as English 

Heritage should carefully consider the impact on the caracter of a grade 2 listed building of the proposed side 

alley canopy ....
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